
PUT-TOGETHER CONTEST RETURNS JANUARY 23, 2007 *~ ̂

The long time tradition of the Put-Together contest will return in
January with a renewed emphasis on fun for all. This year we are
making awards to the top three "Comedy" quartets and the Top
three "traditional" quartets, after which we will announce the
overall winner of the contest. We've already seen in the "Four-Card
Stud" quartets some very creative and entertaining presentations.
Lets make this a really entertaining evening for all!

Here's the basic rules - The put together contest can be made up of
active or inactive Harmonizers and can include one non-Harmonizer
(so yes, you can try to get that buddy you sing with in church to
sing and find out how much fun this hobby can be). If more than one
member of the quartet is in a CURRENTLY registered quartet(s), only
one member of the put-together quartet may sing the part that they
sing in any of their currently registered quartet(s). WE DO,
HOWEVER, ENCOURAGE REGISTERED QUARTET MEMBER TO TAKE THE LEAD IN
PUTTING TOGETHER SOME QUARTETS AND ENCOURAGING MEMBERS WHO HAVEN'T
TRIED QUARTETING TO GIVE IT A WHIRL BEFORE WHAT IS ALWAYS ONE OF THE
MOST APPRECIATIVE AUDIENCES EVER! Please start giving your quartet
name and membership (with an indication of what parts each member is
singing) to Jeremy Richardson who has agreed to be Dr. Put. You can
start sending him information on your quartets right away at:
LJeremyRjchardspn@yahpp..com.

The winner of the contest will have their quartet name engraved on
the Harmonizer plaque along with many quartets of the past decades.


